
 

“Sow your seeds on fertile soil and after many days, you will find it” 

 

June 6, 2023  
 

 

Dear Wonderful Spokes in the Wheel: 

 

 We are now at the end of another productive and informative year.  This correspondence 

comes with a “bushel of hugs” and a “great BIG thanks” for everything you have 

done to ensure our success of 28 years.  We have met new friends, received valuable information 

and helped in moving many projects which have enhanced our quality of life. 

 

 Our breakfast meeting will convene Monday, June 26, 2023, 9:00 a.m. at 

St.  Margaret’s Catholic Church, 410 Addison Road South, Capitol Heights, MD.  This is an urgent 

meeting.  I am requesting that you bring pencil, paper and a contribution for St. Margaret’s 

Catholic Church. 

 

 Our Law Enforcement Agencies will give an in-depth presentation regarding scamming, 

“Pigeon Drops” and Fraud Schemes.  We have also invited representatives from Housing and 

Community Development, DPIE, Department of Aging and Public Works and Transportation. 

Our meeting will not end until 12:30 p.m.  The information from these presentations is critical.  

There is other information and announcements which you need to be aware of.   

 

The 3rd Sunday in June is “Father’s Day.”  I can’t stress enough how important a father’s 

role is the life of his children. The data clearly shows that when a father takes an interest in the 

life of his child, the child is prone to be extremely successful in life.   

 

We have done much with little and 
we will continue to press forward as we keep on looking up! 

 

 If you have questions or concerns, please contact our office at 301-858-3148. 

 

      With Peace and Love, 

      Joanne C. Benson 
      Joanne C. Benson 

      State Senator 

24th Legislative District 

Prince George’s County, Maryland 


